
Notices for Christmas & New Year 2014 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the accessible lavatory. 
 
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
 
PARISH CHEST for December is available at the back of the church,. 
 
 
HAIR CUT for Little Princesses!! – A huge thank you to all who have sponsored 
my “haircut”. The final amount collected was £755.00 for this incredibly worthwhile 
charity. (This amount does not include Gift Aid!) - Caroline. 

 
The Parish Office will close at 12.30pm on Monday 22nd December and reopen 

again at 9.30am on Monday 5th January 2015 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

PARISH CHEST for January will be published on Sunday 11th January. 
 

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTAN UNITY commences Sunday 18th January, 
details to follow. 
 
CANDLEMAS BARN DANCE – Saturday 31st January, details to follow! 
 
GOOD FRIDAY 2015 - In place of our usual Churches Together Walk of Witness, 
an exciting, dynamic and ‘unique for Ealing’ event is being prepared for Good Friday 
2015.  If you are interested in participating in a short dramatization of the crucifixion 
of Christ Jesus then put the 14th January 2015 in your diary to come along and find 
out more about this daring opportunity. The meeting will take place at St Stephen’s 
Church, St Stephen’s Road, London W13 8HB, 8-9.30pm. You will hear the 
vision; have the chance to ask questions; and find out what is involved. This will be 
a fantastic adventure as different churches in Ealing work together to create 
something powerful and life-changing for our community. 
 
 


